
 

 

                                             
 

                                              

August 23, 2010 

 
 

Dana Mayo, General Manager 

JS West & Symons Propane 
564 West Stockton Street 

Sonora, CA 95370 

 
 

Dear Mr. Mayo, 

 
As I informed you in my letter of August 6, 2010 the CSD Board 

discussed the August 4, 2010 propane line damage and as a part of 

this discussion I conveyed my understanding of what was said 
during our earlier telephone conversation.  

 

At the conclusion of the discussion Board Members concluded 
that as this issue was a significant public safety concern to the 

community an update on the line and valve mapping at their next 

regular meeting (September 21, 2010 @ 2:00 PM- Saddle Creek 
Lodge) would be appropriate. I would appreciate if you would let 

me know at your earliest convenience you are able to attend this 
meeting.  

 

          Sincerely, 
 

 

          Charlie Martin, GM 
          Saddle Creek CSD    
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